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February 24,2010 

The Honorable Calvin Say 
Speaker of the House 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President of the Senate 

Hawai'i State Capitol 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

SUBJECT: Kapoho Beach Lots, Farm Lots And Vacationland Estates 
Wastewater Feasibility Report 
Puna, Hawai'i 
Prepared by: Engineering Concepts, Inc. 
For the County of Hawai'i Department of Environmental Management 

Dear Speaker Say and President Hanabusa, 

Enclosed is one (1) Final Report prepared in accordance with Act 223 in Session Laws in 2006. 
This report is also accessible at the PZihoa Public Library and on line at 
http://co.hawaii. hi.us/env mng/kapoho.htm. 

If you have further questions or require additional information, please contact me at 808-961 - 
8083, Ityson@co.hawaii.hi.us or Wastewater Division Chief Dora Beck at 808-961 -851 3, 
dbeckaco. hawaii. hi. us. 

Best Regards and Aloha, 

Lono A. Tyson' 
DIRECTOR 

cc: Dora Beck, WWD Chief 

enclosures 

County of Hawai'i is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 

http://co.hawaii.hi.us/env_mng/kapoho.htm

